
REVIEW OF REPRESENTATIVES ON OUTSIDE BODIES AND INTERNAL 
DRAINAGE BOARDS 

 
4.0 COMMENTS OF OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY 
 
4.2 The Panel discussed the Review of Representative on Outside Bodies and 

Internal Drainage Boards Report at its meeting on 1st February 2023. 
 
4.3 Councillor Gardener thanked all members and external bodies involved in the 

report, a sentiment which was shared by the Panel.  
 
4.4 Having discussed the reasons behind the recommendations the Panel were 

happy to encourage Cabinet to endorse the recommendations within the report.  
 
 


